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The following are highlights for the month of April 2015. 

 

 Continued to meet with school staff to discuss the Budget situation 

 Met with Deloitte Ministry Consultants to discuss deficit  

 Attended a York University School Boards’ Cooperative Meeting 

 Held a meeting with Bishop John Boissonneau to discuss various school 

board and Archdiocese relationships 

 Participated in an Alpha Toronto event at Marshall McLuhan SS 

 Held various teleconferences with TCDSB organizing committee regarding 

the upcoming OCSTA AGM and Conference 

 Met with Joe Volpe, Editor of Corriere Canadese regarding issues currently 

in the media involving TCDSB 

 Participated in the flag-raising ceremony in recognition of Autism 

Awareness held at the CEC 

 Welcomed students to the Student Success Job Fair held at the Metro 

Toronto Convention Centre 

 Teleconferenced with the Canadian Centre for Child Protection 

 Attended a fundraising event for “TRUST 15” an organization aimed at 

supporting students in needy areas of the City through programs that assist 

in promoting student success 

 Student Success Conference at the Ontario Science Centre 

 Hosted Directors of Education from various Catholic school boards across 

Ontario for a morning at the CEC 

 Attended a Board of Director’s Meeting of The Learning Partnership 

 Co-hosted a very successful Ontario Catholic Supervisory Officers’ 

Association (OCSOA) AGM and Conference held in Toronto 

 Celebrated, along with the Chair of the Board, the 50th Anniversary of St. 

Timothy Catholic School at their open house 

 



 

 Along with the Chair of the Board, participated in the 100th Anniversary 

celebration of both St. Mary of the Angels Catholic School and St. Mary of 

the Angels Catholic Church 

 Attended a meeting with the Chair of the Board regarding new FOI protocol 

 Attended a Ministry of Education GSN Symposium in Guelph, Ontario 

 Participated in the Launch of our New 3-Year Pastoral Plan with students, 

teachers, parents and trustees held in the Boardroom of the CEC and live-

streamed to all TCDSB schools 

 Held weekly teleconferences with Deloitte Ministry Consultants to update 

on the Board’s financial situation 

 

 


